The Meredith F_pundation

October 3, 2014

Dr. John Fuller, Superintendent
Mineola Independent School District
1000 West Loop 564

Mineola, Texas 75773

Dear Dr. Fuller:

Just a reminder that your 2015 grant request will need to reach us by January 15, 2015. Your request
should include:

a. Prioritized list of requested items
b. Please submit an original and five (5) copies of your request

As in the past our grants may be limited due to the economy. Because of this please prioritize your
request with most needed item being listed first and other requests listed in order of their importance.

Sincerely,
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/J G Norn , Chairm
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